

State of New Mexico

Michelle Lujan Grisham Governor

February 24, 2020

Ms. Phoebe K. Suina

Dear Ms. Suina:

I am pleased to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your confirmation by the New Mexico State Senate. This letter serves as formal notice that your appointment as a member of the Environmental Improvement Board was confirmed by the State Senate on February 15, 2020 for a term expiring on January 1, 2025.

Sincerely yours,

Michelle Lujan Grisham

Governor

Attest:

Maggie Toulouse Oliver

Secretary of State